
If you have questions about the project, please ask 

FDOT staff or submit through GoToWebinar during the 

question-and-answer period from 4 to 6 p.m.

The public meeting will include a brief formal public 

comment period after the formal presentation at 6 p.m. 



Proposed State Road 312 Extension Project 

from State Road 207 to South Holmes 

Boulevard 

Hybrid Access Management Public Meeting 

210230-4

St. Johns County, Florida 

November 9, 2021



Public participation at this hearing is 

encouraged and solicited without regard to race, 

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability, or family status.

Florida Department of 

Transportation

Title VI



“The Department will provide a safe 

transportation system that ensures the mobility 

of people and goods, enhances economic 

prosperity and preserves the quality of our 

environment and communities.”



Project Information

Project limits: State Road 312 from State Road 207 to South 

Holmes Boulevard

Project type: Proposed Roadway Extension Project

Start date: Late Summer 2022

Completion: Late 2023

Cost: $10 million

*Details subject to change



Project Limits



Project Purpose

The Florida Department of Transportation is proposing to extend State Road 312 in 

St. Johns County (this extension was formerly known as State Road 313):

• This project will provide a two-lane roadway connection between the existing 

State Road 207 intersection and South Holmes Boulevard.

• The Department’s long-term plan is to further extend State Road 312 to State 

Road 16 and ultimately to U.S. 1 near the airport.



Project Benefits

• Reduced congestion and improved travel time 

• Improved hurricane evacuations

• Requested by St. Johns County 

• Supported by the City of St. Augustine



Project Rendering



Written comments must be postmarked or 

submitted online at nflroads.com/vph by 

November 19, 2021, to be included in the 

Public Hearing Record.

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, 

sex, age, national origin, disability or family status.



Your comments may be mailed or emailed to 

Will Lyons

2198 Edison Avenue

Jacksonville, FL 32204

Will.Lyons@dot.state.fl.us 

Comments may also be submitted online at 

www.nflroads.com/vph by November 19, 2021



Comments or Speakers?



Thank you for your participation!

This concludes the public meeting for the 

State Road 312 Extension Project from 

State Road 207 to South Holmes 

Boulevard.

Hybrid Access Management Public Meeting 

210230-4


